
1,000 WATTS 1570 KC 

The ion )(Company 
LORIS, SOUTH CAROLINA 

October 111,1960 

Mr. Nonnan L. Mcguire, 
1' NXF 
11120 Columbia Dr, NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear "fir. Mcguire: 

I am glad indeed to be able to confirm your reception report 

of WLSC on the morning of August 29,1960 from 0510 to 0543 
A.M. 

Tnterference experienced at that t- me was probably from the 

Mexican power station NERF. If XERF were on at that time I am 

a bit surprised that WLSC even penetrated the area frith a 

signal, at all readeable. 

Thanks for the report.. and if you're ever able to read us 

again please let menknow. 

73's 

Arthur D. Nix 
Engineer 


